Dear Parents and Guardians,

To support students during the suspension of in-school instruction, the Surrey School District will continue to provide meals to students participating in our Breakfast and/or Lunch Programs. Students can receive a bag of prepared food items for lunch and a snack each day.

What You Need To Know

- Meals will be available starting Monday, March 30, 2020, <u>between 10am to 1pm</u>, on regularly scheduled school days (not stat holidays or weekends)
- Meals are only available for students currently enrolled in the Breakfast Club or Lunch Program
- Walk up and drive through services will be available at all locations
- You will be asked to provide the student name, school and division at time of pick up

Pick Up Location

Guildford Park Secondary 10707 146 Street Surrey, BC

Pick Up Time

10am to 1pm

To maintain social distancing during the Coronavirus pandemic, please send just one person per household to pick up your students' meals (if possible) and remember to stay 2 meters away from others. While we miss seeing all of you daily, the meals are designed to be "grab-and-go" rather than "stay-and eat."

Please contact Mrs. Chambers, Principal, at <u>chambers l@surreyschools.ca</u> if you have any questions or require additional information.

Thank you!